
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Please address correspondence to: 

As per address below 
 

Direct Line:    (01642) 728612 
Switchboard   (01642) 245432 
 

When telephoning please ask for:  
Li Ud-Din  
 

 
 Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

NEWHAM WAY, COULBY NEWHAM – PROPOSED TIGER CROSSING 
 
As part of its ongoing commitment to reduce the number and severity of casualties on the 
Borough’s road network and encourage local journeys to be made by more sustainable 
alternatives to the private car, Middlesbrough Council is proposing to introduce a new ‘tiger’ 
crossing on Newham Way in Coulby Newham, approx. 100m west from the Wykeham Way 
junction. 
 
A "Tiger Crossing" is a new type of facility, which combines a pedestrian zebra with a crossing 
alongside for cyclists. The attached plan shows the proposals, designed to continue the provision 
of pedestrian and cycle facilities along this section of Newham Way, to address concerns 
expressed by local residents and Ward Councillors regarding pedestrian safety. 
 
The crossing will be situated on the line of the existing footpath / cyclepath from Newham Grange 
Farm to Hazelbank. We are intending that the crossing flashing light beacons will be screened 
from the side to ensure that the occupiers of nearby properties are not disturbed during the hours 
of darkness. Funding for the scheme has been secured from the Council’s 2020/21 Capital 
Programme. 
 
As is the case for all improvements to the Borough’s road network, a public consultation exercise 
is being carried out in order to determine whether the proposed scheme will have any major 
impact on surrounding properties prior to the implementation stage. As an occupier of a property 
in the vicinity of the crossing point, I would welcome your views on this proposal. I would 
therefore be grateful if you could contact me via email at 
transportconsultation@middlesbrough.gov.uk with the following information - 

 Your Name; 

 Your address;  

 Whether you are in favour of the proposed scheme; and 

 Whether you have any additional comments about the proposal. 

 
I look forward to hearing from you. All responses received by Friday 15th January 2021 will 
be taken into account before the scheme is implemented.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Liyaqat Ud-Din 
Project Manager  
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